Blood donors needed

Dear Mr. Kilfoil:

1981.

CHSC

Why should the students of UNB and Saint Thomas give blood? The Canadian Red Cross in cooperation with the UNB Health Sciences Society is sponsoring a blood donor clinic

on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, Oct. 5, 6, and 7. Many people feel they don't have the time or it's not worth their while to give.

Well, is it worth your while? For you it's just 30 minutes out of your day. But for the person

who receives your blood, it's a small miracle. The unit of blood that you give is used in many different areas.

The donation as a whole may be used in major surgery involving the vital organs. Without these transfusions such innovative surgery as heart and kidney transplants would not be possible. Rather than the entire unit, the blood may be separated into 1. Cryeprecipitate to treat

hemophilia; 2. plasma to treat specific bleeding problems; 3. concentrated red cells to replace missing red cells in anemic patients; 4. platelets to facilitate the treatment of leukemia and other maleigencies and 5. serum albumin which is used specifically to treat patients suffering from extensive burns or deplexion of tissue liquids.

So as you can see a single unit of blood can benefit many

many people.

However more than just one unit is desperately needed and blood cannot be manufactured. To supply the over 1,000,000 (!) units needed for transfusion therapy alone each year, we need your donations!

So please come to any one of the sessions and give the gift of life. And remember, bring a friend, or two, or three

Thank you.

Clinic Chairman Lachelle Breiner

'Conspiracy'

(Continued from p. 11)

force and beauty of its process."

With all due respect, Sir, it seems to me that the Resident Musicians and the Resident Artists are being treated with great unfairness in recompense for the contribution which they have been to the university and to the City for the last twenty years.

If the proposed elimination of the Arts Centre is put into effect, and if at the same time the Library is allowed to enjoy the benefits of an expensive new computer catalogue system to facilitate classification of new books and periodicals (books and periodicals it hasn't even the money to buy); and if classrooms and offices continue to be overheated to unbearable temperatures in these times of abundant energy; and if professors continue to get pay increases for the pain of teaching three courses; then it is my opinion that this university is unworthy of its credentials as an academy dedicated to developing the highest intellectual and moral potential of its students.

Let us not have to be forced to remember John Donne's words: "Art hath an enemy called Ignorance".

In expression of my most hopeful feelings that a favourable resolution, satisfactory to all sides, shall be arrived at, I remain sincerely yours,

Filip Vanicek

(Continued from p. 2)

All UNB students, faculty and staff are invited to an opening at the Art Centre, Memorial Hall, Sunday, Oct. 4 from 2-4 p.m. The 3 exhibitions are: Watercolours by Georgette Duguay; Bird Paintings by Gary Low and Tole and Folkart by Mae Fisher. Exhibitions continue until Oct. 25.

MEN' RESIDENCES

There is a possibility that a limited number of places will open up shortly in the Men's Residence system. If you are interested please contact the Men's Residence office in person.

Office hours

Mon - Friday 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Beaver Foods presents

THE GARDEN SQUARE

Featuring:

The Full Range Terrace Treats The Greenhouse Dele The Sizzler

WATCH FOR GRAND OPENING

CAREERS Public Service Canada

We are recruiting university graduates for a substantial number of anticipated vacancies, in various career areas, in 1982.

For more information, ask for your copy of the Careers Public Service Canada book and special program booklets at your campus placement office or at the nearest office of the Public Service Commission of Canada.

Closing date of competition 82-4000 (General): Wednesday, 14 October 1981

Candidates applying for positions in the Financial Administration area will be required to write the Financial Administration Test of Technical Knowledge, on Thursday, 15 October 1981 at 7 p.m.

Foreign Service Officer Recruitment Competition

An information/application kit for this competition is available at your campus placement office.

Closing date for competition 82-4000-FS (Foreign Service): Saturday, 17 October 1981

Date of Foreign Service Examination: 9 a.m., Saturday, 17 October 1981

Ask your placement office for the location of the exam centre nearest you, for the above-mentioned examinations.

Careers . . . why not start yours with us?

Public Service Commi

du Canada

CARRIERES

Fonction publique Canada

Nous recrutons des diplômés d'université pour un nombre

considérable de postes anticipés, en 1982, dans diverses sphères d'activité.

Pour de plus amples renseignements, procurez-vous la brochure Carrières, Fonction publique Canada et les livrets sur les programmes spéciaux, à votre bureau de placement ou au bureau de la Commission de la Fonction publique du Canada le plus proche.

Date limite d'inscription au concours 82-4000 (Général) : le mercredi 14 octobre 1981

Les candidats intéressés à des postes en Gestion des finances devront subir l'Examen de connaissances techniques en gestion financière, le jeudi 15 octobre 1981, à 19 heures.

Concours de recrutement des agents du Service extérieur

Vous pouvez vous procurer pour ce concours une trousse "renseignements/demande d'emploi" à votre bureau de placement.

Date limite d'inscription au concours 82-4000-FS (Service extérieur) : le samedi 17 octobre 1981

Date de l'Examen du Service extérieur : le samedi 17 octobre 1981, à 9 heures

Pour connaître le lieu de l'examen le plus proche, pour les deux examens susmentionnés, veuillez communiquer avec votre bureau de placement.

Votre carrière . . . pourquoi ne pas l'entreprendre chez nous?

-

Commission de la Fonction publique du Canada Public Service Commission